Room 7 April Newsletter

Welcome April! We are so excited to see the warmer weather! Happy April! We are so excited for Spring! Last month we enjoyed learning about The Farm, St. Patrick's Day, Spring, Bugs and Butterflies. This month we have so many things to look forward to. We will be learning about our feelings, Week of the Young Child, Easter, Earth Day and Pete the Cat. With the warm weather upon us, we do ask that your child wear comfortable shoes. Sometimes, flip flops, sandals, and other open toe shoes can cause tripping hazards. Parents, please make sure your child's backpack has 2-3 sets of clothes, that he/she has a child size blanket and a standard crib sheet. We must make sure that all their items fit in their backpacks and can be zipped up. Thank you so much for helping us out with this matter. We can't wait to see what this month brings us!

Birthdays

Kai: April 5

Keira: April 15

Teegan: April 15

Mollie: April 16

Hudson: April 21

Graham: April 23

Reminders

Easter Egg Hunt: Thursday April 17, 2025 at 2:45 pm. Please see Egg hunt flyer for more info!

